Brian Jackson, President Campus Bible Fellowship

Dear Brian:

I have received your request for an exemption to registration and relationship policy. You will be exempt from the requirement in WSU's Equal Opportunity in Education Statement on religion and gender identity/expression.

We wish you continued success and look forward to a productive working relationship with your organization.

Upon completion of all of the registration steps and meeting all other requirements of the registration and relationship policy, you will receive a final confirmation from Viki Harness in our office that your organization is registered for the 2009-2010 academic year.

I wish you great success next year!

Sincerely,

Rick Danals

Rick Danals, Ph.D. Director of Student Activities

Cc: Viki Harness, Coordinator, Student Activities
Glen Jones, CBF Faculty Advisor
Gary Dickstein, Assistant Vice President for Student Affairs

Faxed to: Jeremy D. Tedesco, Alliance Defense Fund 480-444-0028